Connecticut State Fraternal Order of Police

Dear Bob Hendrickson,

It is with great honor that the Connecticut State Fraternal Order of Police announces that it has endorsed you
for this upcoming election. There is no doubt that you will put the best interests of Law Enforcement and your
constituents first. Connecticut Law Enforcement has suffered the last year with the police accountability bill. |
believe you are the best candidate to move the safety and security of this state forward. Good Luck and God
Bless.

Respectfully,
Det, Sgt. Jobn Rrapeinslly

Det. Sgt. John Krupinsky
President

Connecticut State Fraternal Order of Police



